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Air Asia add extra domestic routes for Hua Hin (by The Thaiger) R/D: 1/11.AUG.20 

 

New flights from Hua Hin to Chiang Mai and Udon Thani … 
 

Whilst much of the world waits to get 
back into Thailand, the local airlines 
are starting to flex their domestic 
muscles and add new routes. 
 

Thai AirAsia is launching 2 new routes 
from Chiang Mai, starting yesterday, 
offering a one-way fare for as low as 
790 baht on flights to Hua Hin, and 
Udon Thani in the northeast. 
The cheapie fares will only run until 
August 16, or when they are booked 
out. The fares will cover travel from 
today up to March 26 next year. 
 

Thai Air Asia is attempting to bump up its direct domestic travel from Chiang Mai that will avoid 
doing a stop-over in Bangkok for these new routes. 
 
The new flight from Chiang Mai to the coastal town of Hua Hin is targeting Thais and expats living 
in the north who want a seaside break and could not be bothered sitting in a bus for 24 hours. 
 
The bi-weekly flights depart every Friday and Sunday which gives travelers at both ends of the 
route an excuse for weekend travel. Thai Air Asia are now servicing 30 domestic routes that 
started again in May when Thai-registered airlines restarted limited domestic services. 
 
But the locally based airlines are still not allowed to fly internationally, and, based on comments 
from the TAT, that may not happen until early 2021. A deputy governor of the Tourism Authority of 
Thailand said last Friday there was “no signs to show international tourism would reopen this year 
and even Chinese New Year in February 2021 was now in jeopardy… It is not a rosy picture.” 
 


